
 

December 17, 2021 

Web Announcement 2658 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Recipient/Enrollee Webpage Created with Managed Care Organization 
(MCO) Expansion Information 

Effective immediately, a new webpage has been created on the Nevada Medicaid website to assist 
recipients/enrollees.  The webpage is accessed by clicking on the “Enrollees” tab at the top of the Nevada 
Medicaid website:  https://www.medicaid.nv.gov.  Providers may direct their Medicaid recipients to the 
new webpage for information regarding the Managed Care Organization (MCO) reassignment, MCO 
Comparison Charts and Frequently Asked Questions.  Information will be added and updated to provide 
helpful up-to-date details. 
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